

U.S. DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION

FEDERAL HIGHWAY ADMINISTRATION



New Jersey Division Office 840 Bear Tavern Road, Suite 310 West Trenton, New Jersey 08628-1019

April 27, 2009

IN REPLY REFER TO:

HDA-NJ

Mr. Stephen Dilts Commissioner New Jersey Department of Transportation P.O. Box 600 Trenton, NJ 08625-0600

Dear Commissioner Dilts:

We received your letter of April 15, 2009, requesting our approval of the FY 2009-2018 Statewide Transportation Improvement Program addendum to incorporate projects for funding under the American Recovery and Reinvestment Act of 2009. We understand the Metropolitan Planning Organizations have reviewed and approved each project and amended their respective Transportation Improvement Programs. If you have any questions, please feel free to call Lawrence Cullari at (609) 637-4211.

Sincerely yours

Dennis L. Merida, P.E. Division Administrator



